Meeting about our

Saturday, February 27, 2021 at 1:46:14 PM Eastern Standard Time To: shultquist@pennsburysd.org Stephanie Hultquist

Hi Mrs. Hultquist!

I hope you are doing well! We really enjoyed having your daughter at at wirtual birthday last month!

I wanted to reach out as we are about to register our for kindergarten next year. transgender, and I was hoping to meet with you and the Edgewood guidance counselor, along with a counselor we've been working with at the CHOP Gender Clinic, to make a plan together for how we can best support Edgewood. We've been working with the CHOP Gender Clinic for about a year now and they have incredible resources for families with gender diverse youth - including helping kids get started with their new schools!

Would you and the guidance counselor be available for a zoom meeting in March?

Thanks so much!

shultquist@pennsburysd.org Stephanie Hultquist

Monday, March 1, 2021 at 11:54:00 AM Eastern Standard Time

Good Morning,

had fun at the virtual party! Incredible how we are all having to adjust to new ways of celebrating birthdays with life at the moment!

, we are certainly excited to welcome her and support you and your family. Yes, we can certainly arrange for a meeting. Let me fill in our school counselor, Mrs. Axler, and we will look to schedule with you for sure. I will follow-up with a potential date/time shortly.

Best, Stephanie

on Sat. Feb 27, 2021 at 1:46 PM

Hi Mrs. Hultquist!

I hope you are doing well! We really enjoyed having your daughter at

virtual birthday last month!

I wanted to reach out as we are about to register for kindergarten next year. transgender, and I was hoping to meet with you and the Edgewood guidance counselor, along with a counselor we've been working with at the CHOP Gender Clinic, to make a plan together for how we can best support at Edgewood. We've been working with the CHOP Gender Clinic for about a year now and they have incredible resources for families with gender diverse youth - including helping kids get started with their new schools!

Would you and the guidance counselor be available for a zoom meeting in March?

Thanks so much!

Stephanie A. Hultquist, M.Ed.

Principal, Edgewood Elementary R.O.A.R.S to Success 899 Oxford Valley Rd. Yardley, PA 19067-1899

PHONE:215-321-2410 FAX: 215-321-2412